
Announcements for 10/13/23 
 

 

October is bullying prevention month. Did you know that there are four types of 
bullying? Physical, Emotional, Digital and Social. On 10-18-23 (next Wednesday) 
please wear Orange to school to show your support of our BTHS anti bullying 
campaign. Counselors will be under the tent in the courtyard during all lunches and 
you can stop by to sign the anti-bullying pledge. There is an anonymous bullying 
reporting box in the main guidance for reporting any bullying activities. If you see 
or hear something say something and report to a trusted adult on campus. 

 

Do you need items for your color wars outfit today? Senior women are selling 
bandanas, glasses, beads and more during all three lunches! All proceeds go to a 
local women's shelter! 

 

Check in at the prize wheel in your BT Spirit wheel for BT gear, tattoos, and beads! 
See you at the pep rally and the football game! 

 

The Homecoming dance is Saturday Oct 14th from 8-11PM in the BTHS gym. Brinf 
your student ID. You can still buy tickets for $20 on GoFan, or bring cash exact 
change to purchase at the door. See you there! 

 

Do you still need a HOCO boutonniere and or corsage? It’s not too late to order one 
through PTO!! Links were sent out to your parents’ email. 

 

TODAY is the Homecoming Football game vs Creekside!  Game starts at 7 pm and 
tickets are $8.  Come out and show your support at one of our biggest games of the 
season. GO BEARS!!!  

 



The deadline to sign up for the first annual Chess Club Tournament is Thursday 
10/19/23. You can register and pay in the media center 

 

Please announce that the deadline for SAT on 12-2-23 is 11-2-23 and the deadline 
for ACT on 12-9-23 is 11-3-23. These registration deadlines are fast approaching, 
and seats are filling up fast so register now don’t delay. 

 

Save this date for the FCTC 7th Annual Showcase on 11-2-23. On this field trip you 
will learn about Careers and Technical Education and the value of hands-on skilled 
training. Students can choose two programs to visit and participate and bus 
transportation will be provided free of charge. The bus will leave at 9 a.m. from the 
9th grade center and return at 1:00 p.m. Bring a bag lunch. Parent permission slips 
can be picked up in Guidance and are due back in Guidance by 10-18-23. 

 

 

 

 

 


